
 

 

Cerner CommunityWorks Monthly Update 
Northern Light Mayo 
The next monthly update will occur Monday, April 22. An array of enhancements and 
corrections will be included. These have been outlined in the attached Flash Flyer, which is 
also available online at: Mayo CommunityWorks Monthly Update Flash Flyer. 

This and all future monthly Flash Flyers are kept at the above link for ease of reference. 
Please reach out to your clinical leadership, Super Users, or Clinical Informaticist with any 
questions. 

Please share this information with all who use the Mayo Cerner CommunityWorks 
electronic health record. 

Please use this link to ask Clinical Informatics for help. 
 

http://ci.northernlighthealth.org/Flyers/CommunityWorks/Monthly-Updates.aspx
http://ci.northernlighthealth.org/Flyers/CommunityWorks/Monthly-Updates.aspx
https://emh.service-now.com/esp?id=sc_cat_item&sys_id=7779d9ee1babc010200c33fccd4bcbeb

